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Hau, Lucy
From: Amy Bredschneider [amy.bredschneider @ tcmps.com]
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 3:58 PM

To: Hau, Lucy
Subject: International Day

Dear Lucy,

To follow up on our telephone conversation of Friday, September 28. The international day at Town Centre Montessori Private
School is a celebration of multiculturalism in the school. Students wear a traditional clothing from their country of origin or their
parents country of origin and bring in traditional food dishes to share with their classmates. This is done in our Pre-School,
Elementary and High School divisions.

if | can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

A. Bredschneider

Director of Marketing / Executive Administrator
Town Centre Montessori Private Schools
905-470-1200 ext. 225

admin @tcmps.com



From: Adrianna Rogers [mailto:adrianna.rogers@tcmps.com]
Sent: August 21, 2007 2:56 PM
To: Nanninga, Barbara
Subject: RE: Dates fpr Declaration
Thank you Ms. Nanninga ! I apologize for the delay, however I needed to finalize my dates.

The school is looking to have the week of February 18 — February 22 declared Montessori Education Week.

Our second date request is:

Thursday, March 6 — International Day (whereby we celebrate the cultural similarities and differences (and custom
foods) of our student population)

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Adrianna Rogers

Executive Administrator &

After-Schoo! Courses Director

Town Centre Montessori Private Schools

(905)470-1200
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o Dear Administrator,
o — The Recycling Council of Ontario (RCO) is pleased to send you this kit to help you celebrate Waste
Conservation Reduction Week in Canada (15-21 October 2007). The WRW kit contains a poster and postcard.
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o e R e You can download many other free, user-friendly tools and resources that will help you recognize
and plan WRW activities from our site:
http://www.wrwcanada.com/municipalities.htm
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Register your municipality or proclaim WRW at: http://www.wrwcanada.com/

You can use WRW to highlight your current and forthcoming waste reduction initiatives and get
your community members together to reduce waste in tangible and interesting ways. The average
Ontarian produces more than 2 kg of solid waste a day. That’s more than most elsewhere in the
world, and way too much for our landfills.

Fifty two municipalities proclaimed WRW in 2006. With your help we can double that number
this year!
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ramseick Ioc. . The Recyling Council of Ontario recognizes the vital role municipalities play in reducing Ontario’s
- waste. We look forward to celebrating Waste Reduction Week with you. If you would like more
information about Waste Reduction Week or any of RCO’s other programs, please visit our website

http://www.rco.on.ca or give us a call at 416.657.2797.
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MARKHAM PUBLIC LIBRARIES

September 28, 2007

Ms. Sheila Birrell RECEIVED
Town Clerk . i

The Corporation of the Town of Markham 0CT 0! 2607 |
101 Town Centre Blvd. TOWN OF MARKHAM
Markham, ON L3R 9W3 CLERKS DEPT,

Dear Ms. Birrell,
Attention: Mayor Frank Scarpitti and Members of Council
Subject: Proclamation of Ontario Public Library Week, October 15 - 21, 2007

The Library Board would like to request Council to proclaim the week of October 15 — 21, 2007 as Ontario
Public Library Week in Markham. This year's theme is “Libraries: The world at your fingertips”, a chance for the
community to discover the worlds of fun and knowledge at their fingertips through libraries.

Each year, during the third week of October, public libraries across the province celebrate Ontario Public
Library Week. Ontario Public Library Week was first announced by the province in 1985, and has since
become the annual focus for promoting library services. Ontario Public Library Week 2007 will be twice as
much fun since it coincides with Canadian Library Month.

A strong library system is the cornerstone of a strong community. Ontario Public Library Week recognizes
the important contribution Ontario's public libraries make to education, literacy and life-long learning in

Ontario communities.

In Markham, our Library continues to be an important resource for all, offering materials in various formats
and languages including books, large print materials, talking books, videos, DVDs, music CDs, CD-ROM
software, heritage documents, quality online databases, and public access to the Internet.

2007 has been an exciting and productive year at Markham Public Libraries. We are “‘renewing for the
future” at Markham Village Library where renovation and expansion near completion and plans are now
underway for reopening. New service principles will be introduced to improve customer access, make our
collections easier to browse and to enhance the library experience. Planning has also begun on a new
library in Markham East. We look forward to working with the community to develop this exciting new

library.

Library staff look forward to celebrating Ontario Public Library Week with the launch of new services and a
variety of programs and contests.

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your continued support of the Markham Public
Libraries.

Sincerely,
Catherine Biss

Chief Executive Officer/Secretary-Treasurer
Town of Markham Public Library Board
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MARKHAM PUBLIC LIBRARIES

Libraries: The world at your fingertips

ON TARIO PUBLIC LIBRARY WEEK

Whereas, the library offers access to information

Whereas, the library supports personal growth,
economic renewal and quality of life

Whereas, we recognize that the board and staff of the
Markham Public Libraries
provide a vital service to our community

Therefore I,

FRANK SCARPITTI
Mayor of Markham

Proclaim

October 15 - 21, 2007
to be
Ontario Public Library Week

and I encourage every person to use the Library
this week and throughout the year.
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September 2007

The Character Foundation of York Region has asked each Municipality to proclaim the
third week of October (October 15 — 19, 2007), Character Community Week.

Celebrate Character Community Week in York Region by displaying the enclosed
posters in prominent locations.

For further information, please contact Janet Rurak at (905) 830-4444 — Ext. 1522.

Thank you.

Janet Rurak
Executive Director
Character Foundation of York Region





